Marion County Conservation Dept.

214 EAST MAIN STREET
1T FLOOR, COURTHOUSE
KNOXVILLE, IOWA 50138

PHONE (641) 828-2213

January 27, 2022
To Whom It May Concern,

The Marion County Conservation Department would like to express our full
support behind the Red Rock Lake Association’s project to increase and improve
the fisheries at Lake Red Rock through the construction and installation of habitat
for fish.

For years, this department has installed various forms of fish habitat to improve
the fisheries of 300-acre Roberts Creek Lake, a sub-impoundment of Lake Red
Rock. The results have been a steady increase in improved angling opportunities
for the public and a higher success rate.

The benefit to the fisheries at Lake Red Rock by the installation of non-degrading
fish structures would produce the same effect as at Roberts Creek Lake!

With it’s 15,000 surface acres, Lake Red Rock has multiple locations that
structures could be installed to improve fisheries throughout the lake. This would
be much appreciated by the angling public.

I would respectfully ask that the RFHP give all due consideration to the grant
request of the Red Rock Lake Association in it’s endeavor to improve fish habitat
both in the short term and the long term in Lake Red Rock.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

St R Qlusads

Steven B. Edwards, Executive Director
Marion County Conservation Department

sedwards@marioncountyiowa.gov






